Minutes of the Sparkford Playing Field Committee Annual General Meeting

Thursday 6th October 2022, held in The Carriage, Piper Trimmers, Vantage Park

Present:		Apologies:
Karen Jenkins (Treasurer)	Caz Brown	Royston Piper
Stuart Flood	Steve Brown	
Marie Piper	Alex Lawes (Secretary)	
Larry Piper		

1. Minutes from the last AGM

The last AGM was held on 4th November 2021, and the minutes were agreed as an accurate record.

2. Annual Report (provided by Treasurer, Karen Jenkins)

We have had a successful year fundraising to keep up the maintenance of the playing field, raising over £3000.00

We built a new sleigh with materials donated from local companies.

The installation of the new equipment went well and after other developments in the village are nearing completion, we will be looking into a second phase of enrichment at the park.

Grounds have always been kept up together with help from our volunteers for mowing and strimming etc. and after meeting with Kenton Bourne from SSDC many of the areas he raised have been rectified, with some others to be addressed shortly.

The matting/ flooring which is a massive cost would hopefully be included in the 2nd phase mentioned above.

We did have some damage to the garage roof through stone & kids! However this has been made worse during the storms we had and we are looking for quotes to get this watertight asap.

(Full report with photographs available on request).

3. Treasurer's Report

Karen reported a balance of £4,630.18 held in the Playing Fields account, with £213.70 in the cash tin.

4. Election of Officers

Karen Jenkins confirmed her commitment to remain as Treasurer.

Alex Lawes confirmed his commitment to remain as Secretary.

In the absence of any volunteers, the committee members agreed to continue without a Chairman.

5. Any Other Business

None.